[EXTERNAL MAIL]Zoning Amendment

Gigi Caines < gigicaines@gmail.com>

Wed 10/12/2022 7:55 PM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

You don't often get email from gigicaines@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Ms Laplace,

I am writing to express my support for the zoning amendment to Parcel no.: Remainder 30C Elizabeth, 8I Great Northside Quarter, St Thomas. I hope that my schedule will permit attendance at the virtual meeting scheduled for October 19, 2022 at 10:00am. Please include me as an attendee. You may use my email address for any future correspondence related to this event. Thanks.

Best regards,

Gigi Caines, DDS

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.